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REPUBLIC OF KENYA

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA, MOSCOW

Notice to Kenya Citizens on Travel Restrictions to the Russian Federation

The Embassy wishes to notify that the Kenyan Citizens that the Government of the Russian Federation has imposed a travel restriction on Kenya effective 20th December 2021 until further notice. 

The restriction bars Kenyan citizens and any other visitor who has been in the Kenyan territory in the last 14 days from entering the Russian Federation. 

The Embassy therefore, wishes to advise Kenyan Citizens including new and continuing students who have obtained visas to delay their travel arrangements to the Russian Federation until further notice.


December, 2021
MOSCOW
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